
 

20th May 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 4 Learning Experience Mornings 

 

On Tuesday 4th June Year 4 pupils from both schools will be taking part in a Learning Experience Morning held at 

Spalding High and Grammar Schools.   

 

The trip will be within the school day and the girls will be transported by coach to Spalding High School and the 

boys to Spalding Grammar School.   

 

Please ensure your child arrives no later than 8.50am.   

 

Children who are entitled to Free School Meals may order a packed lunch from A Country Kitchen or will need to 

provide one.  Children will need to provide their own drink. 

 

The children will need to wear school uniform.  

 

Please sign and return the permission slip at the bottom of the page by Thursday 23rd May if you wish 

your child to attend.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

I give permission for my child …………………………………………………………………………. to be 

transported by coach to Spalding High / Grammar School on Tuesday 4th June to attend the Year 4 

Learning Experience Mornings. 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………parent/carer     


